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   PRESS RELEASE
From the Maine Department of Environmental Protection​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_________________

17 State House Station, Augusta ME  04333-0017​

Contact:  Martha Webster


      (207) 287-8093


January 7, 2008
                martha.e.webster@maine.gov
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                  

Particle Pollution Regional Event Continues into Tuesday
(AUGUSTA)-- Ground-level particle pollution concentrations are expected to reach unhealthy levels in the Western Interior, Eastern Interior and Southwest Coastal sections of the state on Tuesday according to the Maine Department of Environmental Protection.  In an unusual winter-time regional event, dirty air has been building in the northeast and has reached the southwestern corner of Maine today.  Particle pollution levels are expected to remain high through Tuesday but are expected to move further east and include the Eastern Interior region.
Moderate ground-level particle pollution concentrations were monitored in the southwestern sections of the state on Sunday and are expected to reach unhealthy levels for sensitive groups today. 

Individuals suffering from a respiratory disease, such as asthma, children, the elderly and those with heart disease should limit prolonged exertion outdoors. 

Some actions you can take to protect your health include:

· Avoid strenuous activity, such as jogging, 

· Avoid using aerosol products such as cleaners, paints, and other lung irritants

· Give yourself a break!  Take it easy!

Most asthma cases are not as well controlled as they should be.  For more information on better asthma control:

· 1-866-NOATTACKS or visit www.noattacks.org  for more information on preventing asthma attacks.  

· Visit EPA's Web site www.epa.gov/asthma  to find fact sheets, brochures, children's activity books, and educational videos with information about asthma triggers and lessons on asthma management.

For more information, contact: Meteorologists  Martha Webster, 207-287-8093 or Tom Downs, 207-287-7026; DEP's toll free ozone hotline (1-800-223-1196); or visit DEP’s ozone web site by going to MaineDEP.com  and select ‘Maine Air Quality Forecast’
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